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PUBLIC HEARING:
Consider approval of a replat of Blackberry Farm Phase 2, reducing the number of residential lots
from 20 to nine, and shortening the cul-de-sac on Windmill Drive, on 9.209 acres of land located on
the northeast quadrant of Sandy Lake Road and MacArthur Blvd at the request of Terry Holmes of
HBBL, Inc., being represented by Westwood Professional Services, Inc.
STAFF REP.: Mary Paron-Boswell
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